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22 July, 2014 
 

Important Notice 
 

Star Cruises would like to announce its upcoming fleet itinerary in line with its strategic 
homeport deployment. Please be informed that SuperStar Virgo will continue to homeport in 
Hong Kong and SuperStar Gemini in Singapore, as part of Star Cruises’ revised fleet schedule 
for 2014 – 2015.  
 
Hong Kong:  
From 4 Oct 2014, SuperStar Virgo will replace the existing destination cruise itineraries with 
the one night South China Sea cruise, which will depart from Hong Kong daily. With the new 
itinerary, our customers will have more flexibility and opportunities to experience cruising with 
a short getaway cruise itinerary, a wide array of entertainment choices coupled with luxury 
accommodation and world-class culinary.   
 
Singapore: 
From 2 November 2014 – 29 March 2015, SuperStar Gemini will introduce new cruise 
itineraries departing from Singapore including 4D3N Penang/Langkawi, 4D3N Penang/Port 
Klang, 3D2N Port Klang, 3D2N Melaka and 3D2N High Seas cruise. 
 
In view of the revised schedule, Star Cruises has made available options for pre-booked 
passengers who will be affected. Please contact your booking agent for details.  
 
We apologized for any inconvenience caused and thank you in advance for your continued 
support of Star Cruises.  
 
As the leading cruise line in Asia Pacific, Star Cruises endeavors to provide an enjoyable 
cruise holiday experience with world-class onboard facilities and services for all our customers. 
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